
In light of the Government’s announcement on the 4th January 2021, we are pleased to announce 
that Up & Out Platforms can continue to remain open. This means that our current Covid 
guidelines remain in place to protect all of our colleagues and customers entering the baskets to 
conduct works. 


Our Covid-19 safety compliance guidelines: 

• Sanitise all contact areas of the platforms (entry/exit points &handrails)before and after use.

• Sanitise all contact points on (provided) harnesses.

• Ground control operations (where safe and possible) to reduce contact in the baskets.

• Masks to be worn when operator & worker in basket for internal operations.

• Ensure 2 meter social distancing where possible.


Our Covid-19 Guidelines are comprised from Government & IPAF safe operating guidance (IPAF 
MEWP safe operating guidance document has been attached)


Have you have been in contact with a positive Covid-19 case: 

At this time we all need to understand the importance of public safety especially in the middle of a 
global pandemic. If you have been in contact with someone who has tested positive for Covid-19 
then we would strongly advise you to postpone and rebook your platform hire from us to ensure 
the safety of our colleagues and customers. 


Regards


Tom Green


Director - Up & Out Platforms LTD



